
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very pleased to let you know that we are introducing an Infant Yoga Club to Penpol 

school. 

 

This will be run by an experienced yoga teacher, Jane Cradick, who already runs yoga sessions 

at another local school and we are excited to welcome Jane to Penpol.  

 

Initially, these sessions will be for the Year 1 children, starting with Class 3 and will be on 

Thursday 2nd, 9th, 16th and 23rd May from 3.15pm – 4pm.  After half-term, these sessions will 

switch to the children in Class 4 who would like to participate. 

 

Please find attached a flyer with more details.  Places are limited and must be booked in 

advance.  If your child would like to be considered for a place, please complete the application 

form and return it to school with the correct payment in a sealed, named envelope by 

lunchtime on Friday 26th April.  

 

We will then select names at random and will advise parents by a text message to let you 

know if your child has been allocated a place. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


